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S1 Open Evening: Thursday 23rd of November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

We are delighted to announce that we will shortly begin our P7 Transition for students joining us in S1 in 

August 2024. We will be holding our P7 Open Evening on Thursday the 23rd of November at 7pm and 

would be grateful if you are able to attend along with your child. It will afford you the opportunity to gain an 

insight into our school and meet heads of faculties, teaching and Student Support staff as well as members of 

the Senior Leadership Team.  

 

Our Student Support Team will shortly begin their ‘St Kent’s Q&A Roadshow’ visits to each of our cluster 

primaries. This will be followed by a series of ‘Transition Tuesday’ online lessons from each faculty each 

week from February until May. 

 

For those young people who require an enhanced transition we will discuss the ongoing supports available on 

an individual basis with each school. Our ‘Passport to St Kent’s’ enhanced transition visits will take place 

each Friday in May. Further details will be shared in due course. Should you require any further information 

please feel free to contact me directly via the school office.  

 

Finally, some key dates for diaries are our Transition Days on the 11th, 12th and 13th of June and our final 

Information Evening on the 12th of June at 7pm. Further information including our School Handbook can 

be found via our school website. 

 
I very much look forward to welcoming you all to our wonderful school community. 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 
  
Miss Laura Lawlor 
Depute Head Teacher  
Student Support 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


